
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 12:56 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Nancy Kennedy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My seasonal residence, , is on the
same power line and within 300 meters of a full-time residential occupant at .
In addition, my husband is the registered owner of the property, , directly adjacent to the
year-round neighbour and should also be considered at a decreased rate if in fact year-round rates are lower.
If the power is already being delivered to the neighbour as a year-round homeowner, I would like to have the same
rate, since there is no perceived increased delivery from that residence to my property or to my husband's property.




